Appoint Dykema I: F: C: Advisor

Interfraternity council still lives! After much surmising on the part of students as to whether or not there would be ah Interfraternity Council this year, it has been declared that the council will remain one of Yo-Co's important organizations. Although the name has been changed to Panhellenic Council, the organization will continue to apply the rules and regulations among sororities and fraternities.

At a recent meeting Mr. Karl W. Dykema was appointed the faculty advisor of the group to replace Mrs. Karl Dykema who is not on the faculty this year.

The new officers of Panhellenic Council are Helen Humphreys,



Prof. Dykema president; and Jack Cramer, secretary and treasurer.

A law which was passed last year stating that in the future no sorority or fraternity was permitted to 'rush' first semester students was repealed by this year's council.'

Only active social Greek fraternities will be represented in Panhellenic Council.